
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

14th September 2022 

Dear Parents/ Carers 

Our phonics workshops for Year 1 and Year 2 are being held Tuesday 20th 

September and will last approximately 1 hour. 

Year 1 will start at 8:45 

Year 2 will start at 9:50. 

During the workshops you will have a presentation in the hall for 

approximately half an hour and then you will have the opportunity to visit 

the classrooms and see a phonics lesson in action. 

As you know phonics and early reading are fundamental to your 

child/children’s learning journey so it would be fabulous to see as many of 

you as possible there. 

If you can’t attend, we will ensure that the presentation slides are out onto 

the school website following the meetings. 

If you have any questions, please email admin@grange-inf.swindon.sch.uk 

and we will get back to you asap. 

Many Thanks 

Mrs Rudman 

Assistant Principal and Literacy Specialist. 

 


